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SUBJECT:
Petty Cash and Change Funds

Petty cash funds and change funds should only be used to support the business of the department.  They should not be used for personal loans or personal business. The commingling of personal funds with University funds is prohibited.  We reserve the right to withhold reimbursement of personal funds if used in this manner.


Any department that needs to establish a change fund or a petty cash fund is required to complete a Special Services Invoice/Payment Request at http://www.fau.edu/controller/accounts_payable/pdfs/Payment_Request.pdf 
This form should be submitted to Cash Management/Controller’s Office Admin.  10/290.  The requestor must attach a memo outlining the procedures for safekeeping funds.   The procedures should include the names of employees with access to the funds and the method of safekeeping, (for example in a locked cash box, in a locked office). It should also include an explanation regarding how these funds will be used. If the need for a petty cash fund or a change fund is seasonal, the fund must be closed and reopened  

 The request for petty cash must be supported by an original receipt and a signed voucher.  If a receipt is unavailable, a full description of the expenditure must be included on the signed voucher.  At the time a replenishment check is requested, a reconciliation of the Petty Cash Fund should be prepared.   Signed petty cash vouchers plus cash on hand should equal the amount authorized for the fund.  

The Key and Combination Control Log should be kept with the petty cash/change fund and updated as needed.     


In the event of a theft, immediately contact University Police and submit a copy of the police report to Cash Management, Controller’s Office 10/290. 

